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RECENTLY COMPLETED: 
  

• Paved 18th Street west intersection. 
• Paved 17th Street intersection. 
• Paved east half of Avenue L from 10th to 11th Street. 
• Paved all driveways/sidewalks from 16th to 20th Street. 

 
COMING UP THIS WEEK: 

  
10th to 16th Street 
• Continue intersection paving. 
• Continue paving driveways. 

 
16th to 20th Street 
• Concrete joint sealing. 
• Backfill behind back of curb 
• After 5 p.m. Friday September 1st, Avenue L (including driveways) will be 

open to local traffic. Access onto Avenue L will be restricted to the north 
and south ends (16th and 20th Street Intersection). Avenue L street 
parking will be restricted to allow continuing construction activities 
(joint sealing/backfilling). 

 
 

10th to 20th Street 
• Please place your trash/recycling bin onto Avenue L to be picked up by 
OC Sanitation. 

 
 

COMING SOON: 
  

 
• Homeowners that would like additional concrete driveway/sidewalk 

replacement can email Hulstein Excavating, see Jay Hartley’s 
information listed to the left. 


